Letter From WTC BID Board Re CDO Revision R...

Subject: Letter From WTC BID Board Re CDO Revision Request
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 02/19/2013 12:55 PM

To: Nate Kaplan <nate.kaplan@lacity.org>

BCC: Donald R Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

| was going through my WTC BID Board meeting follow-up file and found a note
about the BID Board's interest in seeing the CDO revised. | couldn't find a signed
copy of the letter they approved so | re-copied it and left it for you last week.

I've never heard from Whitney or anyone else. It could be that the original has
been lost and we need to start over. Much better that we do that now than to
wait until some point in the future and have the Board ask us about it.

Do you remember this issue? Can we get it back on track? A big part of what
the Board wanted was to get the City Attorney's Office to finish CDO
improvements that were in process but off-track over there. The hope was that
Bill could get that process re-focused with a definite completion time.

What do you think?
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